
Reg Team Meeting 
Call in Information:  1-800-893-8850 

PIN 6384637 
April 30, 2015 
 
Attended:  Alyona, Eric, Jane, Mary, Brandon, Fran, Julie, Lindsey, Barbara, Libby, Kim. 
 

1. Status check on the issue when class roster and SSASECT were not showing the same 
number of students enrolled 
Russ is working on the LRGP fix – will email shortly, test will be needed. 
 

2. Schedule when SI-SFRBWLP should be turned on/off for each term in PROD and LRGP. 
 

SFRBWLP, waitlist process is now scheduled to run: 
For 201501, every 15 minutes from now until May 1, 2015 for 201502, every 15 minutes from 
now until you tell us to stop it. 
For 201503, every 15 minutes from now until you tell us to stop it. 
 
Jane: same time as SOATERM set up let her know to turn it on.  
Add to SOATERM notes. 
 

3. Holds screen (attached, Mary) 
 

Action for different type of holds. AR holds do not prevent online payment. 
All approved to make a change.  

 
4. Adding Spring 2014 back to UAOnline (UAS – attached) 

Registrars discussed this: UAA was concerned regarding turning 20101 back on during 
201501 grading to avoid faculty confusion. It’s OK to turn it on for a period of time after 
201501 grading is done. Agreed to move it to the next agenda and decide on the date on 
5/14/15.  
UAS does not expect this to be needed every term in the future. 

 
5. Upgrade from college scheduler. Please see the message attached. 

Jane: the upgrade is the ability to gather statistics from the scheduler. However, it’s not yet 
available in the interface. Jane will find out exactly how we would be able to get access to the 
stats if the upgraded package is released in prod. 
 
Jane: No way to get there yet. 

 
Status updates from the last meeting: 
 

6. TR 295 - Mass Drop of Enr Courses Not Meeting Prereq 
TR will be assigned to a consultant to be done sooner. Jane will send out an update once it’s 
done. 
Not yet, something is delayed due to paperwork. 

 
7. TR 179 – Correct Prereq message not displayed for faculty 

Approved by UAF and UAA.  
UAS approves.  

 
8. I would like to discuss the LRGP refresh and changes that will be copied over (especially 

pertaining the Clearinghouse) 



 
Just raising awareness: refresh shifted to another date from May 9. No final date yet. Know 
it’s not ready for PROD – Patty should know that LRGP will have a new copy. Jane will send 
in the date as soon as she knows. Lindsey will check with Patty. 
Matt’s work in LRGP will be wiped out if the changes are in data base. Programs will not be 
written over. 

 
9. Financial Aid upgrade on 5/10: at the time of some campus’s commencement. In the past it 

was preferred to do after commencement. 
Seemed like it was not going to be an issue for anyone. 

 
Thank you. 

Next meeting is on Thursday May 14, 2015 at 2pm. 


